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Friday August 11-17

To City of Kawartha Lakes

Hello
I just wanted to let you know how our Clear Bag
Program has been going this year, Last fall we
made a concentrated effort to inform 300
families about the change to clear bags. We did

this by Facebook and the park chalk board. Also
did Facebook reminders throughout the winter.
This spring we clid more in house adverlising
about the change. We also said they would be

hit with a $30.00 charge for putting anything but
clear bags into the bin. \ffe did have to rip open
a few black bags at the beginning but our loads
have been almost 1004/o clear bags



The park has 2 - I yard mixed recycling bins
from GFL that are full to the brim every week.
\ffe have cut our garbage in half , from aprox?
tons per week to aprox 2 tons per every two
weeks. So the program is definitely working.
Just thought I would pass this along to you.

Thanks very much David Kilner
Pigeon Lake Park Manager


